
From: Dalsanto, Bradley
To: Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR
Cc: Shane Yokom
Subject: RE: WDNR BRRTS Activity 02-02-590370 - ENBRIDGE - LINE 5 HOLMES RD TRANSFER STATION
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023 1:51:00 PM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Afternoon Jeff – I just received a FedEx Notification that the below referenced check we delivered
and signed for my Ms. Shafel.
 
Thank you!
 
Brad DalSanto
Mobile: 815-289-3895
 
 

From: Dalsanto, Bradley 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 11:17 AM
To: jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov
Cc: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com>; ROSS PETERSON
<ROSS.PETERSON2@enbridge.com>
Subject: WDNR BRRTS Activity 02-02-590370 - ENBRIDGE - LINE 5 HOLMES RD TRANSFER STATION
 
Hi Jeff – Hope you are doing good. On behalf of Enbridge, we wanted to provide you with a heads up
that Ms. Kathleen Shafel in the Antigo office will be receiving a check for $350 in the next week. The
shipment will also have a completed Technical Assistance and Environmental Liability Clarification
Request Form (Form 4400-237).
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions once received.
 
Thank you!
 
Brad DalSanto
Mobile: 815-289-3895
 
 

From: Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR <jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 1:04 PM
To: Ross Peterson <ROSS.PETERSON2@enbridge.com>

-



Subject: [External] No Further Action Letter

  
CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER
Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate?
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Hi Ross,

As we discussed, we are willing to consider the submitted Immediate Actions Report at a Peer
Review Group (PRG) for site closure. We would recommend that you submit a formal request for a
No Further Action Letter ($350) with the Immediate Actions Report. Once we receive the application
and fee, we would be able to discuss at the PRG. If you chose not to request a formal letter, we can
schedule the discussion at the PRG, but would not provide written documentation if the closure was
approved.

Below is the link to the fee page:

Remediation & Redevelopment (RR) Program services and fees | | Wisconsin DNR

Thank you   

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Jeff Paddock, P.G.
Northern Region Spill Coordinator – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
107 Sutliff Avenue
Rhinelander, WI  54501
Phone: (715) 828-8544
Jeffrey.Paddock@Wisconsin.gov

dnr.wi.gov

  

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies. 
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